
                                                                    

 

 

Quarryman Challenge 5K & 10-Mile Race  
Rescheduled to November 7, 2020 

 

• Why is the race postponed? 
o Due to the COVID-19 Virus end the Executive Orders from the 

Governor of Illinois, it’s in best practice for the safety and health of 
the public to postpone this race until November.  

• What does this mean for me if I’m already registered for the race that was 
scheduled for May? 

o Your registration is transferred to the race in November. There is no 
need to sign up again. See you on November 7! 

• Can I get a refund?  
o There are no refunds or cancellations. However, you can transfer 

your registration to another person on GetMeRegistered.com     

•  What if I cannot make the new race date, but still want my t-shirt and 
race bag? 

o Contact the race directors at info@quarrymanchallenge.com 

• If I already signed up to be a volunteer, what do I do? 
o You will have to sign up again on the new link. 
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